
  

     

                                   

There is no Sharing Meeting in December. 

We are still here for you via our Helpline. 

716-883-0384 

We meet again in January 

via Zoom.  

 

                                          Season’s Greetings!  

 
We at PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara send season’s greetings to our family of subscribers. We 

wish you well at this time of year, for gatherings and for celebrations with family and 

friends. Thank you for being an important part of our PFLAG family. May peace, hope, 

and joy be yours this December and in the New Year.  
 

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara Board of Directors 

Julie Christiano, Lisbeth Ball, David Barrett, Sharon Barrett, and Jeanne Mullen 
 

 

                                      PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization.  
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Creating a caring, just, and affirming 

world for LGTBQ+ people and those 

who love them. 

 

www.pflagbuffalo.org 

Helpline 716.883.0384 

PO Box 617 Buffalo 14207 

 

 

http://www.pflagbuffalo.org/


                                            SAVE THE DATE!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                           GRANT FUNDS MAKING A DIFFERENCE                                    

 

Dear PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara: 

     Thank you for your kind donation to the CSAT GSA.  The money given was used to create a logo for our GSA and make shirts and 

sweaters using our new logo.  Currently, we are nearing 50 members in grades 9-12 and are continuing to create a presence in our 

building that fosters more than tolerance.  We are accepting and kind.  

     Something that sets this donation apart from the others received in the past is how well this new branding of our school’s logo is 

garnering support for our GSA. First, because of our dress code, anything that is new apparel always creates a buzz. New shirts and 

sweaters in our building creates excitement that leads to discussion. What is your sweater for? How do I join? When do you meet? 

This is sure to generate more interest and awareness. 

Second, our building administration and district administration have all proudly  accepted a shirt as a gift from your organization. 

This sends a clear message that our principals all the way up to our superintendent clearly support our students, their safety, and 

their communities.  Our students can express their authentic selves knowing full well the people in charge of our school are behind 

them. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nate Monaca, GSA Advisor 

Charter High School for Applied Technologies 

 

                             December 2024 


